
 

Clatsop County 
Board of Commissioners 

 

 

 
 
November 22, 2022 
 
 
Travel Oregon 
Capacity Grant Evaluation Committee 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Clatsop County Board of Commissioners supports the Lower Columbia Tourism Committees (LCTC) 
application for a 2022 Travel Oregon capacity grant.  The purpose of the grant request is to enhance 
the capacity to serve visitors with disabilities and to provide clear and accurate accessibility 
information to those considering visiting.  This matches our community’s overall commitment to 
diversity, equity and inclusion in all areas of life. 
 
We particularly support this effort by LCTC because by addressing visitors with disabilities we also 
increase our knowledge of and ability to serve local residents facing similar challenges. 
 
We know that LCTC is committing funds and time to the effort as well, reinforcing their commitment to 
the work of creating equitable access and opportunities for all. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mark Kujala 
Board Chair 
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